February 25, 2016
New Economic School
Moscow

The New Economic School would like to express its gratitude to Danila Delia for his work
on organizing New Economic Start 2015 in Hong Kong. Seven runners took part in this event on
the northern slope of Victoria Peak. The participants also contributed 1500 HKD (13 000 RUB),
which the New Economic School will distribute via its charity committee.

We would like to thank Danila and all other participants (Chris Hagendyk, Dmitry Nogovicyn,
Roman Gurung, Evgeniya Metrvely, Danila Delia, Rosika Gurung, Tatiana Gurung, Sofia
Hagendyk, Lubov Kosachevskaya, Oleg Kosachevskiy, Irina Suslova) of the Hong Kong 2015
New Economic Start for their work and dedication.

We are grateful for your continued support of NES and for being active members of the
NES community

Pacat

Sincerely,
Zarema Kasabieva
Vice-Rector for Academic and Students Affairs



